
July 29, 1975 

Dear Mr. Weisberg, 

Here is the magazine I talked to you on the phone about. It was fantastic 

talking to you. I am just an average american that got very concerned 

after reading your very fine book. I live in Oxon Hill, Md. not to far 

from your home in Fredrick. I sure would love to come up and talk to you 

sometime. Please feel free to call on me at any time. 

Alex Newton 

28 Oak Drive 

Accokeek, Md. 20607 

301-292-4454 


